
                                                                                                                                 
INVITATION TO JOIN IN  

HARRY GEM TENNIS TOURNAMENT 
FRIDAY 13 MAY 2011  

1.00 �– 5.00 pm 
Edgbaston Priory Tennis Club 

 
 

Birmingham Business Focus invites Mixed Doubles pairs to represent their 
company and play in this friendly and informal inter company tournament. 

 
The Harry Gem Tournament, commemorates the origin of lawn tennis, 

which started in 1859 at Ampton Road, Edgbaston, where Solicitor Harry 
Gem and his friend Augurio Perera founded the game of lawn tennis. 

 
Prizes are trophies and tickets for the AEGON Classic Tournament at 

Edgbaston Priory in June.  
 

Entry fee is £25 per person inclusive of BBQ and a glass of wine. 
 

It�’s going to be a fun afternoon, in a lovely setting, raising money for 
Birmingham Childrens Hospital. 

 
Playing ability is not a criteria for entry, determination to have some fun is!  

 
If you�’d like to enter a team or need further information, please contact: 

Gill Essex Mobile: 07950 414535 �– gill@gmemarketing.co.uk  
by Friday 22 April 2011. 


